LETTER OF INTENTION
CONCERNING PARTNER COOPERATION
BETWEEN
CITIES OF KRAKOW AND TRONDHEIM

The city of Krakow, Poland and the city of Trondheim, Norway, being convinced that
international relations and cooperation offers excellent opportunities to promote cooperation
and sharing best practices between the two cities, wish to establish a Partner Agreement,
subject to ratification by corresponding organisms of both local governments.

The content of this letter of intent has been accepted as a result of bilateral discussions and
agreements and is aimed at further strengthening of friendship and development of
cooperation between Krakow and Trondheim.

There will be established a working group representing both parties in order to identify
common possibilities and to present possible areas of joint work within the following fields:

City management,

Education and culture,

Academic exchanges and scientific research experiences,

Economic and business promotion,

Public involvement,

Staff training and experiences lived in matters relative to social advancement
programs, institutional development, the environment, education, youth, public health,
strategic planning and the development of urban infrastructures,

 Bilateral articulation between public institutions and non-governmental organizations.

This letter of intent has versions in both Polish and English. Both versions are of equal
validity.

KrakQw, February 2", 2012.

Rita Ottervik
Mayor of Krakow Mayor of Trondheim




